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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 REGARDING OPTIONS ON SHORT TERM RENTAL ACCOMMODATIONS 
TAKE NOTICE THAT the Township of Severn, on April 17th, 2019 will be holding a Public Information 
Meeting as part of the regular Planning & Development Committee meeting which begins at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Council Chambers of the Township's Administration Office (1024 Hurlwood Lane, Severn). 
Severn Township residents and property owners are invited to attend the meeting or submit written 
comments in advance of the meeting regarding their opinions on Short Term Rental Accommodations 
within the Township of Severn. Township Council is contemplating options for regulating and/or 
licensing these types of accommodations within the Township. For more information please visit the 
Township’s Administration Office, Website (www.townshipofsevern.com) or email 
boster@townshipofsevern.com to submit written comments in advance of the meeting.  Note that this 
Public Information Meeting is concerning establishing an appropriate approach to Short Term Rental 
Accommodations for the entire Township as a whole.   
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